
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

5th May 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 10 Rewards Opportunity 

We would like to thank you all for your support during this term. We recognise that it has not been an 
easy time for the students, however, they have shown perseverance and have adapted well.  

We are delighted to inform you about an exciting rewards opportunity that we are offering our Year 10 
students in July, which is linked to attendance and behaviour. Those students that are eligible for this 
reward opportunity will be going on a trip to the Chill Factor. This trip will be funded by school as a ‘well 
done’ for the students’ hard work during COVID-19 and has close links to the PE curriculum.  

The students will need the following: 

➢ Warm winter jacket 

➢ Jeans or tracksuit bottoms or waterproof trousers 

➢ Spare change of clothes as you could get wet if you fall over 

➢ Compulsory gloves 

➢ Spending money for refreshments and lunch 

Itinerary: 

  9.15 am - Leave school (in school minibus) 

10.00 am - Arrive to Chill Factor   

11.00 am  - Ski lesson 

12 noon - Get changed and have lunch  

 2.30 pm  - Arrive back to school 

These trips will take place over a few weeks during July, as we can only take approximately 20 
students per trip. 

Please complete and return the slip below to confirm that your child would like to take part in the above 
rewards trip. Please note that good attendance prior to the trip, completion of work and good behaviour 
are essential if your child wishes to take part.    

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Mr P Abram 
Head of School  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Reply Slip: Year 10 Rewards Trip to Chill Factor  
 
Name of Student: ………………………………………… Form: …………………………. 
 
My child would *like/ not like to attend the Year 10 Rewards trip to the Chill factor in July. 
(*Please delete as appropriate)  
 
 
Signed: ……………………………….. (Parent/Carer)  Date: ……………………….. 


